
Parish Meeting 

Wednesday 22nd January 

7pm 

 

Six members of Scopwick and Kirkby Green Parish who are 

registered electors of the Parish have requested the Clerk of 

Scopwick and Kirkby Green Parish call a Parish Meeting as per the 

Local Government Act 1972, to discuss the proposed Springwell 

Solar Farm. 

 

The meeting will be held in Scopwick Village Hall on Wednesday 

22nd January at 7pm. 

 

All residents of Scopwick and Kirkby Green are welcome to 

attend. 

This Parish Meeting is to ensure the residents of Scopwick and Kirby 

Green can discuss the Springwell Solar Farm planning application, 

together with associated proposals at, Fosse Green, Leoda Solar 

Farm, Navenby Substation, and multiple BESS applications that 

cumulatively will have an impact on our community. 

 

The Springwell Solar Farm application has now been lodged with the 

Planning Inspectorate. We all have the right to lodge our feelings to 

the Inspectorate and become Interested Parties. This must be done 

before 17th February 2025. 

 

It is vitally important that everyone in the community understands 

the next steps and has an opportunity to have their say whether pro or 

against the Springwell Solar Farm. 

Please not that only residents on the electoral roll of the Parish will 

be able to vote, should a poll take place. 

Due notice will be given on both the village notice board and on the 

Parish Council website. 

 


